FORT WORTH, TEXAS

March 24, 1953

To The Faculty:
My dear [Friends:

Will you please anncunce to all ‘of your classes that the
Laster Lonvocation of this session, directed by the
United Religious Council, will be held in the Ed Lan-

dreth auditorium at 9 o'clock, Friday, March 27,

This will be a special Easter program and quite impressive.
It will be the final Convocation directed by the United
Religious Council this session. Will you please 45
all of your students to attend this meeting and come
thema

Very cordially_ gyours,

7. & adlen

President




